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October 17, 2007 
 
TO:  Daniel Holland, Chair, Academic Senate 
 
FROM: Carlyn Morenus, Chair, University Curriculum Committee  
   
RE: Proposal to Delete the LAN Minor in Latin for Teacher Education 
 
 
The University Curriculum Committee has approved and is forwarding for Academic Senate 
review the attached Department of Languages, Literatures, and Cultures proposal to delete the 
Minor in Latin for Teacher Education. 
 
Languages, Literatures, and Cultures recommends the deletion of the teacher education minor 
because “this specific track offers no additional coursework beyond the Minor in Latin.” The 
only course that is listed under the teacher education minor and not in the other is LAN 319. 
They indicate that this course in teaching methodology is more appropriate for modern 
languages.  The author of the proposal indicates that students will still be able to receive 
endorsement by passing the state of Illinois content test, which will be noted in the catalog copy 
of the Minor in Latin.  
 
If approved by the Academic Senate the Minor in Latin for Teacher Education will be removed 
from the 2008-2010 Undergraduate Catalog. 
 
 
 


